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Robyn Tice

From: Brandi Deese
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:47 AM
To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett
Cc: Don Kraher; Sherry Morris
Subject: FW: Dr.Hall

Please see email below relevant to Dr. Laura Hall’s LDC Amendment request.  Thanks.   
 
Brandi C. Deese, AICP 
Planning Services Division 
City of Pensacola 
PO Box 12910 
Pensacola, FL 32521 
Office – 850.435.1697 
Fax – 850.595.1143 
 

From: jeanne hagan [mailto:JDHsix@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 7:42 AM 
To: Brandi Deese <bdeese@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Dr.Hall 

 
My name is Jeanne hagan. I live at 404 east Jackson street. I am writing to you to let you know that I am in 
favor of dr. Hall and the code change specific to her business as are all the homes on my block.Her business and 
property have been a positive for the neighborhood and has been a considerate neighbor. I am hoping that you 
vote for the code change and review the petition against her code change as it comes from a few and signed by 
outsiders. Sincerely, Jeanne hagan 404 east Jackson street 805-3243271  


